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Six Months have passed since I last sent a newsletter and
our initial aim of achieving a seat on the Crouch Harbour Authority
advisory Committee through the Roach Area Fairways and Conservation
committee was announced last week as confirmed.

T have little idea what effect the Harbour Authority will
have on our sailing but I can imagine the Authority will take
overall control of moorings, speed limits, buoyage and any
yacht harbour development. As soon as I receive any further
details I will write to you again.

The Harbour Bill is working 1ts way through Parliament
and will be in operation at the end of this year or the
beginning of next.

I enclose a list of members with addresses for your
information and you will see that each member has a number,and
3 list of boats names is also enclosed which should coincide
with. those numbers. Let us hope that this puts an end to
people calling each other by the names of their boats.

I also enclose receipts for new members.

PAGLESHAM REGATTZ

sundav 21 July Start 12 noon -— Hichwater 2.30

A Regatta has been organised by some of the members to
be held from the jetty upriver of the Shuttlewood shed by kind
permission of Messrs. Warren, Massey and Warren. The organisers
hope to arrange rowing races, tug of war, balloon races and other
amusements. They have requested that cruisers be anchored off
the jetty near to Dareen mooring and as many dinghies be made
available for the use of competitors.

Bring your own Beer, Spirits and Lunch but I understand
hot Sausage Rolls will be available from the jetty.

This is a revival of the old Paglesham Regatta and I
hope as many members as possible will attend to make this a
success.

Further details on the yards notice board and from
Gordon Warren, swatchways, East End, Paglesham - Canewdon 368.

JOHN MARTIN
SECRETAR:



